
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minnesota Grand Chapter  

Order of the Eastern Star 

 

 

Thank you for your request for an application for a Pat Rasmusson Continuing Education 

Scholarship administered by Minnesota Grand Chapter, Order of the Eastern Star. It is very 

important that all forms enclosed be completed according to the instructions and that they are all 

printed clearly in black ink to facilitate copying. The applicant must return ALL FORMS in 

ONE ENVELOPE postmarked no later than February 15, 2024. Packets may be submitted 

by email and must be received on or before the February 15 deadline. 

 
 
The completed packet should be mailed to: 

 

Jean Bergum, Chair 

Pat Rasmusson Continuing Education Scholarship Program 

1821 E. 5th Street 

Duluth, MN 55812 

 

Or emailed to: jean.john.bergum@gmail.com 

 

 

The Scholarship Committee will review all completed applications and applicants will be notified 

of the Committee’s decision before the 2024 Grand Chapter Session that will be held in St. Cloud 

on May 2-4, 2024. Scholarship recipients will be invited to receive their awards in person. 

 

Questions regarding the scholarship or the application process should be directed to me at the 

address above, by e-mail at jean.john.bergum@gmail.com or telephone at 218-343-5517. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Jean Bergum 
 

Jean Bergum 

Pat Rasmusson Continuing Education Scholarship Committee 

mailto:jean.john.bergum@gmail.com

